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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing to give my opinion on the above listed bill that is coming before you soon. 

I would like to keep our current form of vote-by-mail. It has worked for us Oregonians 

for a very long time. 

I appreciate that we have had vote-by-mail available to us and that there have been 

few, if any, problems 

with Oregon's votes. Please do not take this option away from us! The older I get, the 

more I appreciate 

having this option available to me. Please fight for our right to vote as we have for 

years! 

 

Most Sincerely 

RJ Aubert  

 

 


